
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 

4 April 2022

Market Announcement 
National Stock Exchange (NSX) 

BY ELECTRONIC LODGEMENT 

Dear Sir/Madam 

ACQUISITION OF NEW BUSINESS

The Board of Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited (NSX: CSH) has purchased 
the Community Bank Swinburne business from Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited. This 
business will be managed through the Community Bank Canterbury Branch. 

We look forward to re-engaging with Swinburne University. The purchase of the business 
compliments our growth strategy.

Yours sincerely 

Michael Sapountzis 
Company Secretary 
Canterbury Surrey Hills Community Finance Limited 

For further information contact: 
Juliann Byron Michael Sapountzis 
Chairman Company Secretary 
+61 419 368 029 +61 403 247 523

ABN 96 099 590 593 

143 Maling Road, Canterbury VIC 3126 
www.supportingourcommunity.com.au 
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